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  Burgwin-Wright House to host diaper drive for NC Diaper
Bank
  Most people don’t spend a lot of time thinking about diapers, but
if you are a parent without enough of them they can become a
major source of stress, guilt, and desperation. The Diaper Bank of
N.C. - Lower Cape Fear works to meet this need by providing
diapers to community partners for distribution to families in need
in the community.
  Donations will be accepted through March 31.
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